
Doing Your Part to Keep Our Beacon Bright
Stewardship is the one activity at Albany UU that all members and friends participate in so that we can keep our beloved congregation operating on a sound financial footing.  Albany UU and all the good things we do could not exist without your financial support.
The Annual Stewardship Campaign will start on February 25th.  The Stewardship Committee is reaching out to the congregation NOW for your help.  
Please let us know how you would be willing to help.  Please return your form to Chuck Manning (chuckmanning@hotmail.com), Patti Jo Newell (patti.jo.newell@gmail.com) or put it in the Stewardship Slot in the copy room. 
___  Making follow-up phone calls and/or emails to obtain pledges from a maximum of four members and friends (March – April)
___  Serving on the Stewardship Committee to organize the campaign – Two Meetings (Mar. – April)
___  Making one personal visit to a member(s) to obtain pledges (March – April)
___  Passing out envelopes at the Stewardship Table on February 25
___  Passing out envelopes at the Stewardship Table on March 4
___  Passing out envelopes at the Stewardship Table on March 11
___  Passing out envelopes at the Stewardship Table on March 18
___  Giving a 3 – 5 minute testimonial at a Sunday Service saying why you give to Albany UU (March)  
___  Helping with mailings by stuffing envelopes – February 21, 7:00 to 8:30 PM
[bookmark: _GoBack]___  Helping with mailings by stuffing envelopes – February 22, 1:00 to 3:00 PM
As you think about how Albany UU enriches your life and how you can help, remember – “We make a living by what we get but we make a life by what we give.”
Thanks for your help.  Anyone who helps out will be invited to the wrap-up dinner in May.

Name ______________________________________________________________

Email _______________________________________________________________

Phone Number _______________________________________________________
